

UNIT 2 - READING TEST 4

A.- Read the text. Choose the best answer to complete the sentence about the text.

Brad and Erica like to go shopping on the weekends. They don't like the mall, though. It is too crowded. They also don't like to shop at department stores because they are too big and the salespeople aren't friendly. They like to shop at flea markets. Flea markets are usually outside, so Brad and Erica get fresh air as they walk around and enjoy the nice weather. Also, prices are usually reasonable at flea markets.

Today, Erica wants to buy a beautiful bracelet from a man at the market, but she doesn't have enough money.

"Do you take credit cards?" she asks.

"No. We only take cash," the man answers.

Erica decides not to buy the bracelet because she doesn't have enough cash. Brad says that they can return the next weekend to buy the bracelet.

"Well, if the man doesn't sell it by then, of course," Erica says.

They walk around for a few more minutes looking at clothes and used books. Brad buys two rare books for Erica so that she is not so sad about the bracelet. But she isn't, anyway. She thinks that looking at the interesting things sold in the flea market is sometimes more fun than buying them.

1. Brad and Erica don't like the department stores because _____.
 - A) the salespeople are not friendly enough
 - B) they are not big enough
 - C) they are not trendy enough
2. Brad and Erica like flea markets because of the _____.
 - A) expensive jewelry
 - B) friendly people
 - C) fresh air
3. Brad bought _____ at the flea market.
 - A) jewelry
 - B) books
 - C) clothing

B.- Read the text again and choose *True* or *False*.

1. The jewelry seller takes cash and credit cards.
A) True B) False
2. Brad didn't buy a bracelet for Erica at the flea market.
A) True B) False
3. Erica never buys anything at the flea market.
A) True B) False

C.- Read and choose the correct answer.

Jake has two sisters, Kara and Katie. They are twins. They are both tall and pretty and have beautiful dark hair. They look alike, but they are very different.

Kara is the one who makes more money. She is an accountant with a large accounting company. She is organized and intelligent. She sits at a desk all day and works very hard. Every morning she wakes up early, and every night she goes to bed late. She gets a little stressed by her job.

Katie is not like her sister at all. She is the one who is artistic. She's also the one who has a lot of athletic ability. She loves to dance. In fact, she teaches dancing lessons. She stays up late at night listening to music and dancing in her apartment. When she wakes up in the morning, she does yoga to stay in shape and relax. Jake says that she is the most creative person in their family.

Both sisters have self-confidence, and they both enjoy their jobs. And despite their differences, they like each other very much. On the weekend, they call each other to talk about their week, and sometimes they have lunch together or go out dancing. Jake is always happy to go out with them and introduce his sisters to all of his friends.

- | | |
|--|--------------|
| 1. Jake has three sisters. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 2. Kara and Katie are identical twins. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 3. Kara works as a dancer. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 4. Katie teaches dance lessons. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 5. Kara works at a small accounting company. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 6. Katie wakes up early every morning to go to work. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 7. Jake says Kara is the most creative person in their family. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 8. Despite their differences, Kara and Katie like each other very much. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 9. Kara is more relaxed at work than Katie. | TRUE / FALSE |
| 10. On weekends, Jake and his sisters sometimes go out dancing together. | TRUE / FALSE |

D.- For each question, choose the correct answer..

Learning for fun

Meet three women who enjoy taking classes in their free time.

Paula

I work full time as a nurse, and don't have much time for hobbies, but I've been interested in photography since I was a child. On my last holiday to India, I took lots of pictures, and everyone I showed them to said they were great. So I decided to do a course. At first, I was afraid I might not be good enough. After all, it was my first time as a student for ten years! But I loved it from the very first lesson.

Sally

When I was still at school, I started learning the violin. It was fun and I was quite good at it, but I didn't do it for long, because I had so many other hobbies. Then last year, I was having a hard time in my job, and my husband bought me a violin as a present. I started learning with a teacher again. All three of my children are learning to play instruments too, so now we can practise with each other!

Kim

Last year I moved to a new city because of my job. I didn't have anything to do in the evenings, so one of my colleagues said I should try a class at the local college. I immediately thought of cooking. My mum was a fantastic cook, and when I was a child I loved watching her in the kitchen, but I never learned how to cook myself. The other students on the course are around my age, and sometimes we go to restaurants together, or even the cinema.

- 1 Who does her hobby with people in her family?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 2 Who started classes after getting some good advice?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 3 Who began her hobby after feeling unhappy at work?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 4 Who did her hobby for a long time before starting classes?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 5 Who has made new friends at her classes?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 6 Who felt worried before starting her classes?
A Paula B Sally C Kim
- 7 Who first had classes in her hobby as a child?
A Paula B Sally C Kim